
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 2023  
 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 6 Residential 
PGL Adventures 

Winmarleigh Hall 
  
 
We have booked a PGL adventure residential at Winmarleigh Hall, Forest of Bowland, for Monday 3rd 
June until Wednesday 5th June 2024.  This is the first week back after the spring bank holidays. 
 
In an effort to keep costs down for you, school are paying for the transport to and from Winmarleigh 
Hall, and we are also paying the deposit of £35.00 per child.   
 
This leaves an outstanding total balance of £205.00 per child.  At the moment we need a payment of 
£45.00 from you to secure your child’s place at the residential, this is non-refundable and needs to be 
paid by 15th December 2023.  This will be on ParentPay as of today.    
 
This leaves a total of £160.00 which will have to be paid in full by 1st April 2024, and will go on 
ParentPay in the New Year.  
 
Please have a look at PGL’s website for more information but of course we will send all necessary 
paperwork out in due course.  Should you not wish your child to attend the residential please let us 
know in writing.   
 
Best wishes  
 
 
Elizabeth Maskell 
Headteacher   
 
 
  


